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The Indiana State Dept. of Health requires all incoming 6th graders to receive additional shots prior to starting 6th grade. The required immunizations are Tdap and MCV4. The Hepatitis A series should be started if not already completed. Please contact your student’s doctor as soon as possible to schedule an appointment before school starts August 1, 2018. If your student is 11, and has already had these vaccinations, please send a copy of the updated shots to the Kitley Clinic.  Our fax number is 317-803-5970. Even if your student will not be 11 before the beginning of 6th grade, they are still required to have the immunizations by August 1, 2018. 
Marion County Health Department has immunization appointments and walk in clinic hours. Their cost is $20 regardless of the number of immunizations needed. The closest Health Department office is 505 E. National Ave. and their phone number is 317-221-5700.
If you have any questions please contact us at 317-803-5977.
Thanks!
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